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Trinity Sunday – 29th/30th May 2021 Year B   
DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Sat 29th May 

 

5-00PM  Intentions of Annette Parker Trinity Sunday 

 

 Sun 30th 8-30AM 

 

10-30AM 

People of the Parish  

 

Lawrenzina and Victor Fernandez  

Mon 31st No Mass  Visitation of Blessed Virgin Mary 

Tues 1st June 9-00AM Barbara Harper St Justin Martyr 

Wed 2nd 9-00AM 

 

William Webb Martyrs of Uganda 

Thurs 3rd 9-00AM Intentions of Pam Jones  

Fri 4th 

 

9-00AM 

7-00PM 

Holy Souls 

Shrine of Our Lady of Lourdes 

 

Sat 5th 

 

10-00AM 

5-00PM 

Margaret Pakes 

People of the Parish  

St Boniface 

Corpus Christi  

Sun 7th 

 

8-30AM  

 

10-30AM 

John Raymond Wheatley 

 

John Smale 
PRAYERS AND READINGS FOR TODAY ARE ON PAGE 83 OF THE MASS BOOK 

GIFT AID £105.75 NON-GIFT AID £301.20 STANDING ORDERS  22nd- 28th May - £794.90 

 
CONFESSIONS – Fr Philip is available to hear confessions after any Mass. Please ask the stewards. 
 
ADORATION; the Blessed Sacrament will be exposed on Saturday mornings after Mass to 11am.  
HOLY HOUR – This Wednesday 2nd June at 3pm; reflections on the Blessed Sacrament.  
 
WELCOME TO OUR PARISH – Alyssa Turner who was baptised last weekend. Please keep her and 

her family in your prayers. 

 

REQUEST FOR PRAYERS - Please pray for Thomas Price and Rebecca Lloyd as they prepare for their 

wedding this week.   

 

THE ROSARY – a generous and talented parishioner is making rosaries, which we can give as gifts 
to those who are new to this devotion, or need encouragement in their daily prayer. They are gift 
wrapped and free!  - instructions for use are included. Please see Fr Philip. 

PARISH OFFICE – Sarah is in the Parish Office on Thursday only this week, as it’s half term. 
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RESTARTING PARISH LIFE – Readers – Thank you to those who have volunteered to read at Mass. 

We have completed a weekend rota for June and a weekday rota going forward into the future.  If 

anyone else would like to join the rota you are most welcome, please contact the parish office. If 

any readers want copies of the readings or any guidance, please speak to Fr Philip.  

 

THE SOWER – Copies of the Archdiocese of Birmingham magazine are available this weekend. 

Please do take a copy home with you to read.  

 

HYMN BOOKS AND MASS BOOKS AMNESTY – If anyone has any parish hymns books or any parish 

mass books, we would be really grateful if you could return them by either bringing them to Mass, 

leave them in the porch or posting them through the presbytery door. We have now received our 

last set of books and we need to pack away the olds for future use.  

 

GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your 

family are admitted into hospital, as hospitals do not give lists of Catholic patients to clergy, due to 

data protections law. For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 

For admissions to other hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

 

PARISH CENTRE – Please visit the Parish Centre page on our website to see the progress of work 

being completed in the Youth Room. A polite reminder that due to Covid restrictions the centre is 

still closed to all groups and is only allowed to open for the foodbank.  Anyone who still has keys 

please do not let yourself in.  

 

FOODBANK SHORTAGES THIS WEEK. -  We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday  

10-00am – 12-30pm donations can be received at the back door of the building. Shortage’s this 

week are TINNED FRUIT, TINNED SPAGHETTI, JARS OF JAM, VEGETARIAN READY MEALS, INSTANT 

PACKETS OF MASH, SMALL JARS COFFEE, TINNED RICE PUDDING, BISCUITS / HEALTHY SNACKS, 

TINNED CUSTARD, LONG LIFE MILK (1L cartons), LONG LIFE FRUIT JUICES (1L cartons), 

TOOTHPASTE, BABY WIPES, SHAMPOO Thank you so much for your continued support of the 

foodbank especially in the time of uncertainty for so many.  

PARISH DONATIONS – Any donations to the Parish will be allocated to fundraising for the 

refurbishment of our parish centre toilets. Thank you for your support. 

 
ST JOSEPH’S SCHOOL has job vacancy for a school cleaner. Working hours are 2.45pm - 5.45pm 

Monday to Friday. Please contact the school office on 01384 431980 of info@st-jo-st.dudley.sch.uk 

for more details. 

 

GIFT AID AND NON-GIFT AID DONATIONS – Thank you to those who have agreed to change to 

standing order donations.  For more information on how to do this please contact Sarah in the 

Parish office by emailing olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk or call 01384 395308 (Tuesday and Friday)  
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